
From: Cecilia Pulido 
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 5:16 PM 
Subject: SCAG Public Comments Received Before the 5pm Deadline | August 28, 2023 Meeting | 
Greenprint Technical Advisory Committee (GTAC) 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________

 
 
Dear Members of the Greenprint Technical Advisory Committee (GTAC), 
  
For the August 28, 2023 meeting of the GTAC, SCAG has received one (1) written comment before the 

5:00 p.m. deadline today, August 25, 2023. The comment is linked here:   List of Public Comments 
(received before 5pm) with Letter(s).pdf 
 

The public comment is posted on SCAG’s website: https://scag.ca.gov/post/socal-greenprint-
technical-advisory-committee-meeting-0 
 
We look forward to your participation on Monday. 
  
Thank you, 
Cecilia 
   

 

Cecilia Pulido 
Deputy Clerk of the Board 
Tel: +1 (213) 630-1480 
cpulido@scag.ca.gov 
 
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS 
900 Wilshire Blvd., Ste. 1700, Los Angeles, CA 90017 
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